
Riverside 49-60 Association 
July 1, 2007 

During the lunch break of the SNHA Annual meeting 
 

In attendance: 
RS 58 – Gerry Sunderland 
RS 60 – David Ritchie 
RS 
RS 
 
 
The meeting was called to order.  Since not enough 
homeowners were present to make a quorum it was 
decided to adjourn the meeting and reschedule as a 
teleconference call at a date to be warned. 
 
   


